
PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE
Dear families and community,
What a year! Thank you so much to everyone for the support you have given us throughout the
year. It has been great to see all our students grow in confidence and in their learning over
2024. Thank you to our amazing staff for all the work you do to make this happen.
We wish our Year 6's the best of luck in their transition to High School. You are all fabulous and
we know you will continue to do amazing things. 
Good luck to those families that are leaving at the end of this year. We wish you well and hope
that you keep in touch. 
To all our students, families and wider community, myself, Kristen and our staff wish you all a
safe, happy break. We hope that you all get some time to unwind, relax with family and friends
and find time to do all the things that bring you joy.

Happy Holidays Everyone!
Denise
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